
KAUAI HARBOR MASTER NOTICE - HAR-K.24.3204 
  

DISCHARGE AND RECEPTION OF REGULATED WASTES AT HAWAII DEPARTMENT 
OF TRANSPORTATION PORTS AT HAWAII DISTRICT, MAUI DISTRICT, AND KAUAI 

DISTRICT PROHIBITED 
 
HDOT determines that the commercial ports in its Hawaii District, Maui District, and Kauai 
District are inadequate reception facilities for regulated wastes including oil, Noxious Liquid 
Substances (NLS), garbage, Ozone Depleting Substances (ODS), and Exhaust Gas Cleaning 
System (EGCS) residue wastes.  Discharge of these wastes by vessels at ports in these districts 
are prohibited.  To comply with the requirements set forth in 33 CFR part 158, these wastes shall 
only be discharged at either Honolulu Harbor or Kalaeloa Barbers Point Harbor in Oahu District 
as these facilities have the requisite U.S. Coast Guard Certificate of Adequacy (COA). 
 
Effective July 1, 2024, regulated wastes will not be accepted at Hilo Harbor, Kawaihae 
Harbor, Kahului Harbor, and Nawiliwili Harbor. 
  
Vessel owners, masters, crew, and agents are hereby provided notice that the discharge, 
reception, and disposal of oil, Noxious Liquid Substances (NLS), garbage, Ozone Depleting 
Substances (ODS), and Exhaust Gas Cleaning System (EGCS) residue wastes shall only be 
performed by a properly certified vendor at Honolulu Harbor or Kalaeloa Barbers Point Harbor. 
  
 
 

____________________________________    __________________ 
Harbor Master        Date 
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